
8th International Patient Safety Conference @ HICC, Hyderabad between 13th & 
14th September 2019 

  

Greetings from Apollo Hospitals 

  

A new era is emerging in healthcare with the advancements in technology unfolding 
at a remarkable pace. From electronic medical records to remote monitoring to self-
care apps and the emergence of Machine Learning, Artificial Intelligence (AI), 
Robotics, IoT and Big Data, technology is now all pervasive in healthcare. Patient 
safety and Quality Improvement are receiving more attention than ever before as 
expectations of patients, providers and payors become more exacting. 

  

In 2019, Apollo Hospitals Group brings together the biggest confluence of Patient 
Safety and Technology experts at the VIII International Patient Safety Conference 
(IPSC) and the IX International Conference of Revolutionizing Healthcare with IT 
(RHIT) will be held at HICC, Hyderabad on the 13th and 14th September 2019. 

  

The IPSC provides an opportunity to learn from patient safety and quality experts 
from across the world. In the past, we have had the privilege of partnering with 
organizations like Joint Commission International (JCI), National Accreditation Board 
for Hospitals & Healthcare Providers (NABH), World Innovation Summit for Health 
(WISH), Imperial College London, Qulturum (Sweden), the APAC forum to name a 
few. The VII International Patient Safety Conference, Mumbai brought together 170+ 
speakers and 1500+ delegates representing 20 countries from across the globe. 

  

The RHIT is India’s largest Healthcare and IT focused international conference and 
trade show. RHIT has partnered with College of Healthcare Information Management 
Executives (CHIME) and International Society for Telemedicine & eHealth (ISfTeH)It 
brings together leaders and future game changers in the field of Healthcare and IT 
and offers a plethora of interactive sessions, educational programs and a trade 
exhibition showcasing latest technology, services and industry information. 

  

The twin conferences shall bring together international hospital leaders, medical and 
information technology companies, public policy makers and government officials to 
discuss solutions to the leading global challenges in healthcare. Built on the strong 
foundation of clinical excellence and fostered by robust technology, the Apollo 
Hospitals Group is the largest integrated healthcare provider in India and we are 
proud to host this International Health Dialogue. 



  

These two conferences promise to be one of the most valuable investments of time 
for anyone serious about the future of quality healthcare with a combination of 
lectures, product showcases, panel discussions with significant amount of audience 
participation, multiple breakout sessions and paper presentations. 

  

Request you to send participants from your esteemed institution. The registration fee 
is Rs. 2000/-.   For details please contact Lt. Col. Saravjeet Kaur @ 9971623838 and 
email address :saravjeet_k@apollohospitals.com.  

  

Please check more details from our website: www.patientsafety.co.in. 

  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

  

Regards 
Gracy Philip 
Assistant Nursing Director 
Apollo Hospitals 
New Delhi 
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